
 

 

Newsletter #5 

May 15, 2022 

 

HAPPY SPRING! 

I hope you are all having a great weekend, by the fireplace with some hot chocolate!!!  Oh, I 
forgot it’s Spring!!!  Which means our Spring Concert is just around the corner.   
Hopefully, you have all received Ron’s email with the program order.  I am including it here also 
in case you missed it.  

 
Light Cavalry Overture 

The Bare Necessities 
Pennywhistle Jig 

Sax Section piece #1 
Sax Section piece #2 

Nimrod 
Mancini! 

Midway March 
Sax Section piece #3 
Sax Section piece #4 

O Magnum Mysterium 
La Sorella 

Royal Air Force March Past 
Shaker Melody 

Magnificent Seven 
 

THERE WILL BE NO INTERMISSION, THIS CONCERT. 
 

It was a very exciting rehearsal last week with such a full band.  We truly appreciate the help 
from our fellow musicians who give their time to play with us.   Plus a huge thank you to our Sax 
section, for volunteering to play 4 numbers for our concert.  It will be a great addition, with 
some toe tapping fun! 
 
 

 
Volunteers; 

Cowichan Valley  

Concert Band  
 



As mentioned at rehearsal, we will have 3-4 volunteers to work the front of the house for our 
concert from the Encore Choir, and we need to reciprocate for their concert.  It will take place: 

Sunday, May 29th at Providence Farm at 2:00pm.    
If you are able to volunteer for this, please let me or Fran know as soon as possible.  Thanks to 
Fran for organizing this.   

Important Rehearsal Date;  

Our last rehearsal date available will be June 16, 2022.  This will be 

confirmed closer to the date.  

Upcoming Concert Dates  

Spring Concert;  

Duncan Christian Reform Church 

Dress Rehearsal; Thursday May 26, 2022; 7:30 PM 

Concert;  Friday May 27, 2022; DOWN BEAT; 7:30 PM 
I still have lots of tickets, and posters, if anyone needs any I will be bringing them to 
rehearsal Thursday.  Thank you for all your efforts in selling as many as you can.   

Canada Day;  

You Know When!!!  Details to follow.   

2022-2023 Concert Dates 
WINTER CONCERT;  

Dress Rehearsal;  Thursday, Feb 23, 2023 

Concert;     Friday, Feb 24, 2023 

SPRING CONCERT; 

Dress Rehearsal;  Thursday, May 25, 2023 

Concert;  Friday, May 26, 2023 

Hopefully, with the long notice, we will have a full band for both of these very 

important dates.  

Keep safe and healthy,  and I look forward to seeing you all Thursday.  

Laura B  


